TOWN OF TROY

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES

The Board of Selectmen held their monthly meeting on Monday September 19, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. at the Troy Municipal Office.

Selectmen Present: Robert Langlands, Mark Sanville, Gary Taylor

Others Present: Terri Medley, Steve Button, Katherine Sims, Ed Barber-Newport Daily

THESE MINUTES ARE UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED.

- 1. Meeting opened at 6:30 pm.
- 2. Katherine Sims spoke with the board. She is currently running for State Representative. She asked what issues were most important and what changes we would like to see in Vermont.
- 3. Steve updated the Board on the well project.
- 4. Lee did not attend the meeting. Gary asked Terri to call Lee tomorrow to have the pot holes on East Hill Road filled.

 The Board discussed the sand Lee is currently getting from Kennison's pit in

Westfield. They will discuss it with Lee.

- 5. Minutes of the August 15th and September 1st. 2016 meetings were approved by a motion made by Gary. All orders were signed.
- 6. Terri asked the Board for permission to assist Helene Croteau to finish Lister work that needs to be completed, as Karen seems preoccupied with her new job. The Board agreed it was a good idea.
- 7. Meeting adjourned at 7:55